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ACADEMY NEWS

October 2025

See the latest information, tips and tricks for a

fantastic month of swimming ahead!

Venue Information 

We are swimming through these school holidays! 

We will be closed on Monday 6  October for the th

public holiday and our next holiday period will begin

 Monday 22  December. nd

Don't forget that you can place your absences via the 

iClass Pro app or online account at any time!

During these holidays we will be also be running 

Aqua Play sessions!

Monday - Friday: 9:00am - 12:00pm

                              3:00pm - 5:00pm

             Saturday: 1:30pm - 3:30pm 

Please ensure you adhere to our Keep Watch Policy 

at all times to stay safe!

Details can be found on our website by clicking here:

https://aquaticacademy.com.au/aqua-play-aqua-

laps/#1757304994401-5d0e15ca-0625
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Swimmer Spotlight

Teacher Bio

Azin has been part of our

Denistone East team for the past

eight months and has quickly

become a valued team member.

She is a dedicated swim teacher

who is both attentive and gentle

with her students, creating a

supportive learning environment

where they can thrive. 

Azin is also a fantastic team

player, always willing to help her

colleagues and contribute

positively to the workplace. 

We are lucky to have her as a

wonderful asset to our team.

Hazel has recently moved up

from a preschool Jellyfish class

and into the school age

Barracuda level at the age of 

4 years 7months!

She is enjoying her Barracuda

classes and improving her skills

with an enthusiastic approach. 

Hazel is a dedicated student with

a love of learning! 

Great job Hazel! 😊
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Contact Information

Need to get in contact with us? 

02 9067 3840 www.aquaticacademy.com.au

iClass Pro aquaticacademy@royalnsw.com.au

Contractor Works:

We are currently working with our contractors 

to restore our Timber Beams. 

Over the years there have been some cracks develop,

 but don't worry - Work is being done to restore these

features and they will be back to their former glory soon!

Venue Update


